
 

15th October 2021 

Things to note: 

We had a brilliant Harvest Festival last week. The children sang beautifully so thank you so 
much for helping this children to learn the words and for all your contributions to Harvest. 

They are greatly appreciated. We are currently working on our Superhero cars and the 
children are very excited to be building them. If you happen to have cardboard at home or a 

box that you were planning to recycle, it would be great if these could be sent into school 
next week so we can start building our cars. 

This week: 

In Maths, the children have been comparing and ordering numbers. We are getting 
much better at this and the children are beginning to think creatively about number 

investigations and problem-solving. 

In English, we have been looking at vocabulary in our reading. We have been 
talking about how to challenge new words. If they don’t know the meaning of a 

word, they just need to ask and it will then help them to build a bigger and better 
vocabulary bank. We have been continuing to write our superhero fact files and the 
children have loved writing about villains as well as heroes… particularly Dr Octopus 

who is always up to no good! 

In PE, we have continued with gymnastics and the children couldn’t be happier to 
be using all the apparatus… it was a very exciting leson for all of us. 

    

We have also been working on our car designs and the children have been learning 
about axles and wheels. We have also investigated cars so we can figure out how to 

make our wheels and axles work.  


